
 

∗ Go through your family procedures 
for morning and after school pick 
up.  

∗ Practice safe procedures for walking or 
biking to school. Use the “buddy sys-
tem.” 

∗ Discuss stranger precautions. 

∗ Encourage respect and responsibility in 
our Koenig community.  

∗ Use safe parking lot procedures by pull-
ing through the parking continuously 
until your child leaves the building.  

∗ Ask your child to participate in these 
discussions.  

Back To School Open House 

Thursday, August 30th 

5:30-6:30 p.m 

♦ Meet the teachers 

♦ Visit the classrooms 

♦ Bring school supplies 

♦ Pick up all forms for the first day of 

school 

♦ Parents, you may sign up for our LTC 

class offerings!  

♦ Bring any questions you may have! 

August 10th, 2012 

“Let us put our minds together and see what life we can make for our 
children.” By Sitting Bull 

Koenig Elementary  

Back To School News for 2012!  

Special 
points of 

interest: 

• Class Lists will be available 
on Tuesday, August 21st  

• Reading Assessments: 
August 20th and 21st. 

• August 30th: Back To 
School Open House from 
5:30-6:30 

• September 4th:  First Day 
of School 

• September 10 th: Milk 
money due 

• September 19th: Early 
Release at 12:45 

• September 20th: Picture 
Day 

• September 29th: PTO at 
6:30 

“PROJECT SAFE CHILD” 

For the 2012-2013 school year, the Two Riv-
ers Crime Prevention Committee will again 
provide fingerprinting, DNA and a photo-
graph of a child to the parents in the event 

the child would go missing. This is a free ser-
vice that will be offered during our “Back To 

School” night August 30th.  

 

Please stop by and register your child!  

 

Note From The Principal: 

I am truly looking forward to the 
2012-2013 School Year. This summer 
Koenig many teachers studied both 

literacy and math curriculum, assess-
ments and interventions to match the 
standards adopted by the state. In or-
der to provide the best possible learn-
ing environment for your child, they 

worked diligently in collaborative 
teams! We have prepared a math, liter-

acy and a new social responsibility 
plan for this school year. We are confi-

dent that Koenig, the Community 
Learning Center, is a great place to be 
and we look forward to serving you 
and your families. If you have any 

questions about the upcoming school 
year, please feel free to contact me at 
any time! Enjoy the rest of summer! 


